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SUMMARY
<i>Requires physician assistants who practice medicine full-time to receive eight hours of
supervision each month. Requires physician assistants who practice medicine less than full-time to
receive supervision on prorated basis.</i>]

<i>Prohibits insurer offering health benefit plan from denying or discounting reimbursement for
certain primary care or specialty service to certain licensed health care providers.</i>]

<i>Takes effect on July 1, 2019.</i>]

Changes term "nurse midwife nurse practitioner" to "nurse practitioner specializing in nurse
midwifery."
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